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Release Highlights 

 

 

 

 

 

Registrar 

 Updated the Voucher process to incorporate recent policy changes, including: 

o Renaming the Drop Voucher to Voucher for Drop 

o Introducing the new Voucher for Pass / No Pass 

o Additional modifications to prevent Vouchers from accidentally being submitted and processed 
outside of the appropriate timeframe 

 Modifications to incorporate Tepper School abbreviation changes from BA/IA/IA3 to BUS 

 

 

 

Student Accounts 

 Fixed an issue that prevented some users from deleting certain results 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming in the next six months to one year…  
 

 

 
 Continued additions and changes in the S3 Suite to support the university’s response to COVID-19 

 The ability to assign a wider range of advisor roles to students, such as First Year Advisor and Faculty Advisor 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                           Contact Information        
Lisa Krieg, Director of Enrollment Services – 412.268.5399, krieg@andrew.cmu.edu  

                                                                                                  Chris Nolin, Director of Enrollment Systems – 412.268.5777, cnolin@andrew.cmu.edu    

 

 Release #117 included modifications to the Voucher process to incorporate recent policy changes. These 
modifications include expanding the Voucher functionality to incorporate the new Voucher for Pass / No Pass. This 
new Voucher works in tandem with the already existing Voucher for Drop. 

 
New users are encouraged to review the S3 QuickStart Guide and the Web Tutorial section for basic instructions. 
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